
LWRP MINUTES-  October 11, 2017 

5:00PM 
 

PRESENT:  Chairperson Claire Parde, Ann Myers, John Moree, Paul Petramale and 

Stephan Bradicich 

 

The Waterfront Advisory Committee (WAC) convened to review a building permit 

application submitted to and forwarded by the Planning Board for property located at 91 

N. Washington Street.  The residence lies adjacent to the Village DPW to the South. 

 

The application consists of a small addition off an existing deck. 

 

After reviewing the application and supporting documentation the WAC determined that 

the application is consistent with LWRP policy. 

 

Chairperson Parde stated that she would email the Planning Board Chairperson and 

inform her of the WAC’s findings.   

 

Mr. Moree made a MOTION to adjourn the meeting at 5:20 PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mary Jo Wynne 

Secretary LWRP 

 

   


